
February 7, 2019 
Via Email 

rep.paulholvey@oregonlegislature.gov 

josh.nasbe@oregonlegislature.gov 

 

Representative Paul Holvey, Chairman 

House Committee on Rules 

900 Court Street NE, H-277 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

RE: Support – HB 2325 

 

Dear Representative Holvey: 

 

The State-Tribal Economic Cluster Group met in June and in October of 2018 to review and 

discuss the legislative concept regarding the Oregon Tribes being able to register their business 

entities with the Oregon Secretary of State’s Business Registry at the Oregon domestic registration 

rate.  It is the policy of the State-Tribal Economic Cluster Group to support State-Tribal 

government-to-government relationships, efficiency in government, and promote economic 

development in Indian Country within the State of Oregon as such supports HB 2325. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

State-Tribal Economic Cluster Group 

      
Bruce D. Zimmerman, Co-Chair   Benjamin P. Gille, Jr., Co-Chair 

Umatilla Indian Reservation    Department of Revenue   


